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Tuesday, 6 June 2023

Year 9/10 Options Evening + Year 9 Parents’ Evening

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Green Room Windsor warmly invites you to a two-part event on Wednesday 14th June 2023:
● Year 9 & 10 Options Evening (for all Year 9/10 parents/carers)
● Year 9 Parents Evening (for Year 9 parents/carers)

The event will begin with an Options Evening, where details of key developments to next year’s
School Timetable and Curriculum Offer will be detailed and staff will present on various new
courses that we will ultimately be asking pupils to select and specialise in. Pupils and parents/carers
will get the opportunity to learn about how the new courses will be run, what qualifications are
attached to them and what the expectations of each course are. There will also be a Question and
Answers section to this portion of the evening.

We are very excited about the new Curriculum developments and can’t wait to give you more
information about these changes.

Once this portion of the evening concludes we invite Year 10 parents to leave and Year 9
parents/carers to remain on to participate in the second half of the event, the Year 9 Parents Evening.

The Parents’ Evening is a good opportunity for parents to catch up on pupils’ progress, get updates
from teachers and be informed of upcoming events.

Parents and carers will have the opportunity to speak to all subject teachers should you wish, as well
as the pastoral team. There will not be any timetabled slots but all subject teachers will be available
for you to speak to.

The event will begin at 7.30pm.

Please let us know if you will be able to attend by sending a response to
office@thegreenroomschool.com or calling the office at 01753 866711.

Thank you very much and we look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

Callum Flanagan
Head of School
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